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CCSD STUDENTS, TEACHERS AND PROFESSIONAL MUSICIANS 

TO PERFORM TOGETHER AT THE SMITH CENTER 
Wednesday’s Concert, Sousa 4.0, is Sponsored by Dennis and Carol Troesh 

 
LAS VEGAS (Feb. 29, 2016) – “A Tribute to the Arts” Concert Series will present “Sousa 4.0” 

Wednesday, March 2, at 6:30 p.m. in The Smith Center’s Reynolds Hall. 

 

This concert, “Sousa 4.0,” is sponsored by Dennis and Carol Troesh. The concert series is the 

result of a partnership among Clark County School District, The Smith Center and The Public 

Education Foundation. 

 

Hundreds of students, teachers and community members from more than 60 public schools 

across Southern Nevada will share their talents Wednesday evening. 

 

“Sousa 4.0” highlights the remarkable talent found in the Clark County School District. Student 

musicians perform alongside teachers and professionals from across Southern Nevada in a 

world-class venue. In addition, there will be work displayed by visual artists inside The Smith 

Center. Also, starting at 5:15 p.m. in Symphony Park, there will be performances by thespians 

and dancers.  

 

A limited number of tickets are still available, starting at $12. Proceeds from concert ticket sales 

are used to support arts programs in public schools and the Artists 4 Kidz program, an initiative 

of The Public Education Foundation. 

 

Additional funding for “A Tribute to the Arts” Concert Series is provided by Union Pacific, 

Nevada Arts Council and the National Endowment for the Arts. 
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About The Public Education Foundation 

The Public Education Foundation works to bring about transformational change in teaching, 

learning and education leadership. For more information about the Foundation, go to thepef.org. 
 
The Public Education Foundation, 4350 South Maryland Parkway, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

(702) 799-1042 · thepef.org 
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